
The Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange (SRBX) has made great efforts promoting safety to its members 
and to the Sacramento region construction community.  To further this effort the SRBX Safety Leadership Award 
is being created to draw attention to the exceptional contributions of members’ employees in the areas of safety 
and health.  All SRBX members are encouraged to consider ways in which their employees have contributed to 
safety and health and recognize those who have gone above and beyond.  We look forward to seeing nomina-
tions that recognize outstanding work and give others inspiration to improve their own safety programs.  

		  The SRBX Safety Council will evaluate the nominations based on these considerations:

		     •  Was a significant contribution made outside of normal job requirements to improve 
                             the health and safety in offices and/or work sites? 
                          •  Did the actions demonstrate originality in effecting change in procedures, methods, 
                             or equipment resulting in a safer workplace?

                                 The nominee(s) shall meet the following criteria:

                             •  Any employee of an SRBX member company 
                          •  Made a significant or sustained contribution to the health & safety of coworkers, 
                             a jobsite, other public areas. 
                          •  Performed the action apart from his or her normal job duties. 
                          •  Completed the action or project in 2019. 

                                 Nominations should include the following:

                             •  Written summary of the action(s) or project. 
                          •  A description of why the action(s) or project was significant.  
                          •  This should include, if applicable:  
	                   statistics (before and after), reports, samples, interviews, pictures or videos. 

Nominators: Please send completed form and supporting materials to Tara Brennan: tbrennan@srbx.org

The 2020 SRBX Safety Leadership Award recipient will be recognized on 
April 8th, 2020 during the keynote presentation at the 2020 SRBX Safety Expo.  

Questions? Please contact:
Dana Lahargoue, SRBX Safety Council Chairwoman: dlahargoue@xlconstruction.com 

Tara Brennan, SRBX Director of Member Services: tbrennan@srbx.org 
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LEADERSHIP AWARD APPLICATION

Nominee First & Last Name: 

Company:

Job Title:

Phone Number:

Email:

SRBX Member

Please provide us with a written summary of the action(s) or project that was displayed by the nominee:

Please provide us with a written summary of why the action(s) or project displayed by the nominee was significant:
with this submission please include if applicable:  statistics (before and after), reports, samples, interviews, pictures or videos.

Questions? Please contact:
Dana Lahargoue, SRBX Safety Council Chairwoman: dlahargoue@xlconstruction.com 

Tara Brennan, SRBX Director of Member Services: tbrennan@srbx.org 


